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Extra! Extra!

{youtube}pjOn_oDQlvU{/youtube}

The Apothecary Shops will be changing their name to AVELLA beginning August 1, 2012. To help you visualize this, check out the youtube
video that crystallizes the thought process behind the change, and showcases the new brand and logo. For more information,
visit www.theapothecaryshop.com
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